
Watermain  
Improvements 

Highway 7 area | Newsletter #1 | March 2022

Planning Underway for Improvements

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure 
improvements on Highway 7, from Creditstone Road to North Rivermede 
Road, including watermain replacement and rehabilitation. The project also 
includes improvements to the watermain on Centre Street, from Highway 7 to 
Dufferin Street, and on Doney Crescent. 

In addition to watermain improvements, a multi-use path and bike paths will be 
installed within the area.

These enhancements support the City’s continued commitment to ensuring long-term 
sustainability of municipal infrastructure.

Construction is expected to start in spring 2023.

Construction Scope

Construction will include the replacement or rehabilitation of the existing watermains as 
identified in the areas of the red, blue and yellow lines on the enclosed maps. The existing 
watermains are approaching the end of their effective service life and as a result, these 
metallic watermains are susceptible to cracks and corrosion which may lead to watermain breaks 
and service interruptions.

Works will also include new bike lanes, from Bowes Road to approximately 110 metres north on 
North Rivermede Road, to interconnect existing cycle tracks.

Construction will begin at the southern end of Keele Street to north of Highway 7. In the spring, 
construction will resume from north of Highway 7 to Langstaff Road. 
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City of Vaughan:
Infrastructure Delivery Department 

T: 905-832-2281, ext. 8917

E: Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 

Webpage: vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects

Project Manager:
Gord Gajich, P.Eng.

IBI Group

T: 905-763-2322, ext. 63530

E: gord.gajich@ibigroup.com

For general inquiries, contact Access Vaughan:
Hours: Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

T: 905-832-2281

E: accessvaughan@vaughan.ca

vaughan.ca

For more information or questions related to this project, contact: 

Field Investigation Work

In spring 2022, City-retained 
consultants will be undertaking 
investigation activities for the project 
which include topographic and/or legal 
surveys, geotechnical boreholes and 
other field investigation works. 

All roads in the project area will remain 
open to traffic while the field investigation 
work is being carried out by the 
consultant, under the direction of the 
City's Infrastructure Delivery department.

Project Updates

Newsletter #2 will be issued prior to 
construction to provide further details 
including approximate construction 
start and end dates. 

Visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects. 

http://www.vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects
mailto:accessvaughan@vaughan.ca
mailto:accessvaughan@vaughan.ca
dalessaa
Highlight

dalessaa
Highlight

https://www.vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects
http://www.vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects
http://www.vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects



